
    
          School Advisory Council 

Tuesday March 1, 2022 
Virtual Meeting 

6:30 pm 
 

Minutes 
Location of Meeting:  Googlemeet 
 
In Attendance: Elyse Sienko, Patrick Gallivan, Fr. Talbot, Aubrey Bork, Heidi Hughes, Glen Blomgren, 
Coralie Kroll, Kristi L’Allier, Jennifer Docken, Andy Persby 
 
Unable to attend: Father TJ, Sarah Pederson, Betsy Russ, Emily Korb, Kristie Altstatt 
 

Activity Actions 

1) Call to order: 6:34pm 

 

 

2) Opening prayer – Pat Gallivan                                                       

3) Approval of Minutes 

• Minutes were approved as presented. 

 

4) Visitors and Presentations 

a)  Board of Directors Updates – Father Talbot 

• They will start looking at 22-23 budget at next board 

meeting later in March. 

• Heidi asked about updated the Article 10 SAC bylaws. 

All bylaw changes have to be approved by the 

Archbishop. Father recommends SAC submit any 

recommended changes to present to board by July 1. 

       b) Principal – Patrick Gallivan 

                  i) Enrollment 

• Preschool enrollment: 46 out of 60 enrolled.  

• K-8: 245 out of 280 enrolled. 

• Transportation has been the only issue of concern expressed by 

families. The only way to get busing through the District is to 

change our start time to 9:40am. Requested official letter from the 

District stating they are not changing our transportation options so 

we can continue to explore other options.  

 

 
 
 
Review and 
submit 
suggested 
bylaw changes 
to Board by 
7/1/2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Send email 
from school to 
families with 
an update on 
the 
tranporation 
situation. 
 
 
 
 

 
4690 Bald Eagle Avenue 

White Bear Lake, MN  55110-3499 
 

Office Contact 
651-429-7771 



    

 

      ii) Family Follow-Up Calls  

• Principal Gallivan has been calling currently enrolled families who 

have not re-enrolled for next year. He will be forwarding names to 

us to call and complete an exit questionnaire to obtain feedback 

from families not returning to Frassati. 

                  iii) COVID-19 Policy Change Update 

• It has been going well so far. There are some kids who wear 

masks and some who do not, but there have not been any 

behavioral issues. Students have been respectful to each other. 

Yesterday the District lifted the mask mandate on buses. 

                  iv) Gala Plans – Theme, Goals… 

• There will continue to be the online auction, but also an in-person 

event on April 22 that can support approximately 150-175 

attendees. It is a casino theme and all money paid or won will be a 

donation to the school.  
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5) New Business 

a) New SAC Committees 

• Chair- Heidi Hughes 

• Vice Chair- Elyse Sienko 

• Secretary- Kristi L’Allier 

1. MNSAA (strategic planning): Emily and Kristi 

2. Extracurricular/co-curricular: Elyse and Betsy 

3. Parent Teacher Organization/Fundraising: 

Aubrey and Sarah 

4. Marketing & Communication: Jennifer 

5. Recruitment & Retention: Kristie and Andy 

• Discussed many ideas for events and the importance of 

figuring out how to involve other parents or make sure 
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parents have the opportunity to play the role that they want 

to in their child's education. 

• Committee chair’s are not set in stone. The committees are 

subcommittees and will have to recruit other parent 

involvement.  

b) New playground equipment has arrived and will be      

            installed after the spring thaw. 
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Next Meeting- 
April 5, 2022 in 
Kohler Hall      

6) Closing prayer – Pat Gallivan 

7) Adjournment: 7:43 pm 

 

 


